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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
AMITIZA GELCAP 
24MCG 60 

3200626-
61 02/28/2022 64764024060 36476424060 

AMITIZA GELCAP 
8MCG 60 

3229691-
61 01/31/2022 64764008060 36476408060 

Takeda is recalling the above items/lots due to a customer’s complaint for each lot. One 
complaint was for potential mixed strengths of Amitiza (lot 3229691-61) in the same bottle, and 
another complaint was for a labeling mix issue where the bottle was labeled with the incorrect 
strength (lot 3200626-61). This recall is to the retail/pharmacy level. Affected product started 
shipping October 23, 2018. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


